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Allowing people to grow food or farm products for sale with a gallon restriction on ½ 

acre will not bankrupt the system, and farming is too much work for people to rush 

into production on such a small scale. The solution in this bill does not increase the 

overall water available for exempt use, it simply allows people to sell the food and 

farm products it is already legal to grow. Give communities back the ability to feed 

and provide for themselves, pass HB 3372. 

 

Thank you from this resident of Oregon for what I hope is a yes on HB 3372.  


